
 

Luther Manor Continuing Precautions Related to COVID-19 

December 31, 2020 4:00 pm  

Good Evening from Luther Manor. The safety of our residents and staff remain our top 
priority and we will continue with our protocols, precautions and daily screening of staff 
and all Health Care Center and Assisted Living Residents. All visitor restrictions remain.  
 
Thank you for your support, partnerships and commitment to our residents and staff as 
the pandemic continues to evolve. Please continue to connect with your loved ones as 
often as you can. Don’t forget our Sharing God’s Love team is here to help! Just email 
SharingGodsLove@LutherManor.org to get started. 
 

Campus Update 
● We just found out that one of our Courtyard residents tested positive for COVID-

19. As a result, we transferred this resident to our COVID Specialty Unit in the 
Health Care Center. The Department of Health has asked us to remain in 
quarantine. We will be retesting all Courtyard residents again next week and will 
also continue to work closely with the Wauwatosa Department of Health to 
ensure precautions are being followed to help mitigate the spread and remain 
flexible with any changes to their guidelines. 
 

● As you know we test all Health Care Center, Terrace and Courtyard staff at least 
once per week. We follow the frequency as directed by the Department of Health 
guidelines for each program area. Results from this routine testing typically come 
in 24-48 hours after the tests are administered. Today, our routine testing results 
found one staff member from the Health Care Center Rehab unit who is positive. 
The unit is now in quarantine and all residents in this unit will be tested 
immediately. Families of the residents who may have been impacted have been 
contacted. If you did not hear from us, our loved one is not on the affected unit. 
As you know, outside of this testing, all employees continue to be screened as 
they arrive and leave work each day. If any symptoms are present, the employee 
is tested immediately and sent home with further instructions. Residents in our 
Health Care Center and Assisted Living programs are being screened daily for 
symptoms and our Independent Living Residents are urged to self-screen 
(including checking their temperature) at least one time daily. These heightened 
precautions and ongoing monitoring help with early detection and to mitigate the 
spread when someone does become ill.  
 

● We continue to work with our staff members to enrich all our residents to the best 
of our abilities working around each program area and unit circumstances. As 
part of our reopening plan, in-person visits can only happen in non-quarantine 
units.   

 

Interested in hearing more from us? 
● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  



 

● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 
● Call for daily messages on our COVID-19 Hotline, 414-831-9389 


